CBRE Advisory Hong Kong Limited

Planning Application Ref. No.: TPB/A/K10/271
Our Ref. (02) C2307-1453-MA

23 February 2024

Town Planning Board

15/F, North Point Government Offices
333 Java Road, North Point, Hong Kong

For the attention of: Town Planning Board Secretariat

Dear Sir/Madam,
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By Email
(tpbpd@pland.gov.hk)

Re: Request for Deferment of S.16 Application — G/F, Brill Plaza, 84 To Kwa Wan Road, Kowloon

Pursuant to our Section 16 application for the property at Ground Floor, Brill Plaza, 84 To Kwa Wan Road,
Kowloon, we would like to request for deferment of our application for two months from the date of this letter,
because we would like to have more time on addressing the additional comments from Transport
Department, and to clearly define the use of the property concerning our application. Kindly note and thank

you so much.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 2820 2956.

Yours faithfully,
CBRE Advisory Hong Kong Limited

Chester Leung

Senior Director — Valuation and Advisory Services
cc. Client — By Email only
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